

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Roberts and City Councilmembers

FROM: Jessica Simulcik Smith, City Clerk

DATE: October 18, 2016

RE: Documents received at 10/17/16 Council Meeting

CC: Debbie Tarry, City Manager

John Norris, Assistant City Manager

Attached hereto are documents received from the public at your October 17, 2016 City Council Regular Meeting.

1) Invitation to Shoreline Sports Foundation 2nd Annual Fall Party submitted by Jon Friesch.



Join us for the Shoreline Sports Foundation's 2nd Annual Fall Party.

Sunday, October 30, from 6-8:30pm Innis Arden Clubhouse 1430 NW 188th Street Shoreilne, WA 98177

We're excited to celebrate the previous year's work, look back on a year of growth, and look ahead to raise support for our programs in the upcoming year.

You can expect a warm greeting, buffet-style dining and an entertaining presentation about the services and programs we provide the community.

Bring your family and friends. We look forward to celebrating with you!

Please contact keith@shorelinesportsfoundation.org to RSVP.



Shoreline Sports Foundation is a local nonprofit organization focused on building community through athletics.

We offer a combination of positive sporting opportunities and fun, community-building events, including: Basketball Nights, Ultimate Frisbee, outdoor adventures and local community service projects.

The results will be healthier communities and a lifelong love of healthy, active lifestyles in all of our members.

To learn more and support Shoreline Sports Foundation, visit us at www.shorelinesportsfoundation.org.
